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From: offpayroll.roundtablerequest@hmrc.gsi.gov.uk
Sent: 25 May 2018 14:44
Subject: Off-payroll working in the private sector - Roundtable Sessions

 
At the Autumn Budget 2017 the government announced it would consult on how to tackle non-compliance 
with the off-payroll working rules in the private sector.  
 
This consultation provides an early evaluation of the public sector reform, and invites responses on how 
best to tackle continuing non-compliance in the private sector.   
 
The consultation will run from 18 May 2018 to 10 August 2018.  
 
https://www.gov.uk//government/consultations/off-payroll-working-in-the-private-sector 
 
As part of the consultation we are holding number of round table events to seek the views of our key 
stakeholders on the questions posed by the consultation and to hear any concerns.   
 
We would like to invite you to a meeting on 4th June 2018 from 11:00 – 13:00 at our HMRC office, 100 
Parliament Street, London, SW1A 2BQ. 
 
Please reply by 30th May confirming whether or not you can attend.  
 
Please note each event arranged will have limited capacity and requires an agreed invitee lists due 
to the security conditions at these events.  In light of this we would ask that you do not forward this 
invitation to colleagues.  
 
We would be grateful if you would share details of your priority concerns in advance, and we will aim to 
address these points on the day.  
 
 
With regards 
 
 
Off-payroll Working Team 
 

The information in this e-mail and any attachments is confidential and may be subject to legal professional privilege. 
Unless you are the intended recipient or his/her representative you are not authorised to, and must not, read, copy, 
distribute, use or retain this message or any part of it. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately. 

  

HM Revenue & Customs computer systems will be monitored and communications carried on them recorded, to 
secure the effective operation of the system and for lawful purposes. 

  

The Commissioners for HM Revenue and Customs are not liable for any personal views of the sender. 

  

This e-mail may have been intercepted and its information altered. 
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From: offpayroll.roundtablerequest@hmrc.gsi.gov.uk
Sent: 25 May 2018 14:59
Subject: Off-payroll working in the private sector - Roundtable Sessions

 
 
At the Autumn Budget 2017 the government announced it would consult on how to tackle non-compliance 
with the off-payroll working rules in the private sector.  
 
This consultation provides an early evaluation of the public sector reform, and invites responses on how 
best to tackle continuing non-compliance in the private sector.   
 
The consultation will run from 18 May 2018 to 10 August 2018.  
 
https://www.gov.uk//government/consultations/off-payroll-working-in-the-private-sector 
 
As part of the consultation we are holding number of round table events to seek the views of our key 
stakeholders on the questions posed by the consultation and to hear any concerns.   
 
We would like to invite you to a meeting on 7th June 2018 from 11:00 – 13:00 at our HMRC office, 100 
Parliament Street, London, SW1A 2BQ. 
 
Please reply by 30th May confirming whether or not you can attend.  If you are unable to attend, 
please nominate a colleague. 
 
Please note each event arranged will have limited capacity and requires an agreed invitee lists due 
to the security conditions at these events.  In light of this we would ask that you do not forward this 
invitation to colleagues.  
 
We would be grateful if you would share details of your priority concerns in advance, and we will aim to 
address these points on the day.  
 
 
With regards 
 
 
Off-payroll Working Team 
 

The information in this e-mail and any attachments is confidential and may be subject to legal professional privilege. 
Unless you are the intended recipient or his/her representative you are not authorised to, and must not, read, copy, 
distribute, use or retain this message or any part of it. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately. 

  

HM Revenue & Customs computer systems will be monitored and communications carried on them recorded, to 
secure the effective operation of the system and for lawful purposes. 

  

The Commissioners for HM Revenue and Customs are not liable for any personal views of the sender. 
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This e-mail may have been intercepted and its information altered. 
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From: offpayroll.roundtablerequest@hmrc.gsi.gov.uk
Sent: 25 May 2018 15:17
To: INNES, Martin (NHS IMPROVEMENT - T1520)
Subject: Off-payroll working in the private sector - Roundtable Sessions

Martin 
 
We are keen for you to attend – other dates organised are 5th, 6th, and 11th June. 
 
Regards 
 

From: INNES, Martin (NHS IMPROVEMENT - T1520) ]  
Sent: 25 May 2018 15:12 
To: roundtable-request, off-payroll (CS&TD) <offpayroll.roundtablerequest@hmrc.gsi.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Off-payroll working in the private sector - Roundtable Sessions 
 
Unfortunately  
 
Martin Innes | Senior Operational Agency Data and Intelligence Lead 
 

 
 | W improvement.nhs.uk 

Wellington House, 133-155 Waterloo Road, London SE1 8UG 

NHS Improvement 
 
Follow us on: Twitter | LinkedIn 
 

From: offpayroll.roundtablerequest@hmrc.gsi.gov.uk [mailto:offpayroll.roundtablerequest@hmrc.gsi.gov.uk]  
Sent: 25 May 2018 15:06 
To: INNES, Martin (NHS IMPROVEMENT - T1520) 
Subject: RE: Off-payroll working in the private sector - Roundtable Sessions 
 
Thanks Martin – Are you able to make the 7th June from 1100 – 1300 instead. 
 
Regards 
 

From: INNES, Martin (NHS IMPROVEMENT - T1520) ]  
Sent: 25 May 2018 15:01 
To: roundtable-request, off-payroll (CS&TD) <offpayroll.roundtablerequest@hmrc.gsi.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Off-payroll working in the private sector - Roundtable Sessions 
 
Unfortunately  
 
Regards 
 
Martin 
 
Martin Innes | Senior Operational Agency Data and Intelligence Lead 
 

 
 | W improvement.nhs.uk 

Wellington House, 133-155 Waterloo Road, London SE1 8UG 

NHS Improvement 
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Follow us on: Twitter | LinkedIn 
 

From: offpayroll.roundtablerequest@hmrc.gsi.gov.uk [mailto:offpayroll.roundtablerequest@hmrc.gsi.gov.uk]  
Sent: 25 May 2018 14:44 
Subject: Off-payroll working in the private sector - Roundtable Sessions 
 

 
At the Autumn Budget 2017 the government announced it would consult on how to tackle non-compliance 
with the off-payroll working rules in the private sector.  
 
This consultation provides an early evaluation of the public sector reform, and invites responses on how 
best to tackle continuing non-compliance in the private sector.   
 
The consultation will run from 18 May 2018 to 10 August 2018.  
 
https://www.gov.uk//government/consultations/off-payroll-working-in-the-private-sector 
 
As part of the consultation we are holding number of round table events to seek the views of our key 
stakeholders on the questions posed by the consultation and to hear any concerns.   
 
We would like to invite you to a meeting on 4th June 2018 from 11:00 – 13:00 at our HMRC office, 100 
Parliament Street, London, SW1A 2BQ. 
 
Please reply by 30th May confirming whether or not you can attend.  
 
Please note each event arranged will have limited capacity and requires an agreed invitee lists due 
to the security conditions at these events.  In light of this we would ask that you do not forward this 
invitation to colleagues.  
 
We would be grateful if you would share details of your priority concerns in advance, and we will aim to 
address these points on the day.  
 
 
With regards 
 
 
Off-payroll Working Team 
 

The information in this e-mail and any attachments is confidential and may be subject to legal professional privilege. 
Unless you are the intended recipient or his/her representative you are not authorised to, and must not, read, copy, 
distribute, use or retain this message or any part of it. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately. 

  

HM Revenue & Customs computer systems will be monitored and communications carried on them recorded, to 
secure the effective operation of the system and for lawful purposes. 

  

The Commissioners for HM Revenue and Customs are not liable for any personal views of the sender. 

  

This e-mail may have been intercepted and its information altered. 
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**************************************************************************************
****************************** 
 
This message may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended 
recipient please inform the 
sender that you have received the message in error before deleting it. 
Please do not disclose, copy or distribute information in this e-mail or take any 
action in relation to its contents. To do so is strictly prohibited and may be 
unlawful. Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
NHSmail is the secure email and directory service available for all NHS staff in 
England and Scotland. NHSmail is approved for exchanging patient data and other 
sensitive information with NHSmail and other accredited email services. 
 
For more information and to find out how you can switch, 
https://portal.nhs.net/help/joiningnhsmail 
 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. 
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com 
______________________________________________________________________ 

The information in this e-mail and any attachments is confidential and may be subject to legal professional privilege. 
Unless you are the intended recipient or his/her representative you are not authorised to, and must not, read, copy, 
distribute, use or retain this message or any part of it. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately. 

  

HM Revenue & Customs computer systems will be monitored and communications carried on them recorded, to 
secure the effective operation of the system and for lawful purposes. 

  

The Commissioners for HM Revenue and Customs are not liable for any personal views of the sender. 

  

This e-mail may have been intercepted and its information altered. 

 
 
**************************************************************************************
****************************** 
 
This message may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended 
recipient please inform the 
sender that you have received the message in error before deleting it. 
Please do not disclose, copy or distribute information in this e-mail or take any 
action in relation to its contents. To do so is strictly prohibited and may be 
unlawful. Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
NHSmail is the secure email and directory service available for all NHS staff in 
England and Scotland. NHSmail is approved for exchanging patient data and other 
sensitive information with NHSmail and other accredited email services. 
 
For more information and to find out how you can switch, 
https://portal.nhs.net/help/joiningnhsmail 
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______________________________________________________________________ 
This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. 
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com 
______________________________________________________________________ 

The information in this e-mail and any attachments is confidential and may be subject to legal professional privilege. 
Unless you are the intended recipient or his/her representative you are not authorised to, and must not, read, copy, 
distribute, use or retain this message or any part of it. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately. 

  

HM Revenue & Customs computer systems will be monitored and communications carried on them recorded, to 
secure the effective operation of the system and for lawful purposes. 

  

The Commissioners for HM Revenue and Customs are not liable for any personal views of the sender. 

  

This e-mail may have been intercepted and its information altered. 
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From: offpayroll.roundtablerequest@hmrc.gsi.gov.uk
Sent: 01 June 2018 13:51
Subject: Consultation on off-payroll working in the private sector: Round Table confirmation

Good afternoon 
 
This is a short email confirming your place at the round table on 5th June at 11am.  
 
Please come to the entrance at 1 Horse Guards Road, SW1A 2BQ.  
 
When you arrive you will need to sign in at reception and your contact will be .  
 
Look forward to seeing you.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Off-payroll Working Team 
 
 
 

The information in this e-mail and any attachments is confidential and may be subject to legal professional privilege. 
Unless you are the intended recipient or his/her representative you are not authorised to, and must not, read, copy, 
distribute, use or retain this message or any part of it. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately. 

  

HM Revenue & Customs computer systems will be monitored and communications carried on them recorded, to 
secure the effective operation of the system and for lawful purposes. 

  

The Commissioners for HM Revenue and Customs are not liable for any personal views of the sender. 

  

This e-mail may have been intercepted and its information altered. 
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